

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Interim Headteacher: Mrs N Naylor Tel: 01273 874050 Fax: 01273 874058





17th December 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Our new topic in the Spring Term will be 'Natural Disasters' where we will learn about extreme weather events and some of the Earth's natural processes.

We would love the children to create a piece of work that we can use on our display boards. Examples of Natural Disasters could include research on earthquakes, volcanoes, wildfires or flooding. They could use a variety of sources for their information including books, pictures and the internet.

As we know Christmas can be a hectic time so we would like the piece of work back by **Wednesday 12**th **January.**

We would also like to take this opportunity to encourage your child to read as regularly as possible during the holiday especially if they receive any new books for Christmas. The new Spring Homework will be available from the end of the second week of the new term. A paper copy will be given out to your child and a copy will be available on our website under the correct year group.

Finally, we would like to thank you for all the support you have given us this year and we hope you have a very merry Christmas and a happy New Year.

The Year 5 team.